
Sacramento Area Council of Governments (SACOG) is seeking a dedicated
Community-Based Organization (CBO) or Non-Profit Organization (NPO) to
collaborate in recruiting passionate young leaders for our esteemed Youth
Leadership Academy (YLA).

YLA offers high school students in the Sacramento region an immersive
experience to develop leadership skills, gain insights into local government, and
engage in critical discussions on racial justice within planning and the public
sector. YLA will be accepting 40 new students for their upcoming cohort starting
in April 2025, all applications should be submitted by March 5, 2025. Students will
be able to participate in:

Interactive Workshops
Field Trips
Community Leadership Engagement
Students who meet the attendance requirement and participation will
receive a stipend at the end of the program.

We are looking for a CBO/NPO with strong community ties to assist in:
Outreach: Promoting YLA to diverse youth communities across the
Sacramento region, particularly to low income, title 1 schools, disadvantage
communities etc.
Engagement: Identifying and encouraging potential candidates who exhibit
leadership potential and a commitment to community service.
Support: Guiding applicants through the application process 
In-person recruitment, community events, high school pop ups, tabling, etc.

Benefits of Partnership:
Community Impact: Help shape future leaders dedicated to civic
engagement and social justice.
Networking: Build connections with local government officials, educators, and
other organizations.
Recognition: Your organization will be highlighted during program events.

If you're interested in submitting an application, we’d love to hear from you!
Please fill out the application here. 

For other questions, feel free to contact Rosie Ramos at rramos@sacog.org.

https://forms.office.com/r/TR804CJ7Ew



